Approval of TEA Guidelines for Elementary School Design
November 1, 2022

SUMMARY:
Managing the growth in the district requires additional elementary schools be constructed
to accommodate new students. Part of the process includes visioning and developing
specifications and design criteria that are required to be approved by the Board prior final
project design and construction.

BACKGROUND INFORMATION:
Denton ISD personnel in conjunction with Pfluger Architects completed a visioning
process for the next generation of elementary schools that are being contemplated by our
current Citizens’ Advisory Committee. The process was rigorous and is outlined in the
workshop presentation.

SIGNIFICANT ISSUES:
N/A

FISCAL IMPLICATIONS:
No fiscal implication until beginning of construction process.

BENEFIT OF ACTION:
This will allow the district to move forward with the next phase of the planning process.

OTHER COMMENTS:
N/A

SUPERINTENDENT’S RECOMMENDATION:
Superintendent recommends approval of elementary guidelines as required by the Texas
Education Agency.

STAFF PERSONS RESPONSIBLE:
- Dr. Scott Niven, Deputy Superintendent
- Susannah O’Bara, Assistant Superintendent
- Dr. Mike Mattingly, Associate Superintendent of Curriculum, Instruction
& Staff Development

ATTACHMENTS:
None



